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Unsolicited Submission Policy 

 
While FIFA is always appreciative of any initiative that promotes the beautiful 
game of football, we do not accept or consider ideas, suggestions, proposals or 
materials other than those FIFA has specifically requested from third parties.  
 
The intention behind this policy is to avoid any potential misunderstandings, 
particularly when FIFA independently develops or launches new products, 
services, and/or features, which might be similar or even identical to an 
unsolicited submission received without our specific request.  
 
FIFA will therefore consider any unsolicited submission as non-confidential and 
FIFA shall not be liable for any use or disclosure of any Unsolicited Submission. In 
the event that FIFA receives an Unsolicited Submission, the submitting person or 
entity agrees that they are not entitled to any compensation, credit or notice 
whatsoever and that by sending their submission, they waive the right to make 
any claim against FIFA.  
 


